

March 17, 2016
Glenn, Ca.

To Whom it may concern:

As a landowner in Sac. Valley in No. Calif. I am writing to strongly urge State Water Resources Control Board & other involved agencies to immediately work together to maximize the water supplies available for all C.V.P. purposes including fish & wildlife, ag. municipal & power generation purposes.

As we have done before, landowners & farmers are ready to voluntarily take action to help conserve storage in Shasta but holding off diversion until late May or early June would decimate ag. related economies in Sac Valley. It would prevent me from planting a crop this year & future years, & cause significant hardship to my operation & my family.

I urge you to take any and all necessary steps to work with Bureau of Reclamation & others to immediately develop a CVP operation plan for all of the divers needs that depend on water from CVP instead waiting until April or May.

This is a 3rd generation in my family & your action could potentially change the future landscape of my farm & Sac Valley.

I strongly urge you to evaluate this impact & make your decision.

Sincerely,
Erin May Lumb
7875 C. Rd 40
Glenn, Ca. 95943